
A sensitisation programme was held by T.B Hospital, Rohtak on 20 October 2023 in coordination with 

the Tuberculosis unit (TU) Staff. The main objective of the session was to sensitize the faculty about 

the burden of tuberculosis in our country, revised NTEP guidelines to diagnose and manage the 

tuberculosis patients in co-ordination with the NTEP cell of our institution & District TB office. 

Periodic trainings are necessary for capacity building so that case detection is intensified & treatment 

success rate is improved which are required for elimination of TB. 

 









 


